
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

10. Property located at 581 Ross Street (Z-8695) 

 

 Ryan O’Donnell, 581 Ross Street – see attached communication. 

 Sara Usla, on behalf of her Mother, Anne Howe, 18 Logan Avenue – expressing support 

for the staff recommendation to not approve the application; advising that her Mother’s 

property backs directly onto the back of 581 Ross Street where the parking lot and garage 

area is that you can see in the photograph; indicating that her Mother has very strong 

feelings that the rezoning should not happen; expressing concern with the enjoyment of 

her property and her privacy with the additional units being put in; noting that her Mother 

has written a letter expressing her concerns, which has been noted in the staff report. 


